
   

GLOBAL Institutes, AMRITSAR 

         Notice                    30/6/2015 

Heartiest Congratulations to the following students Selected for Indian 

Army. They have joined the prestigious Indian Military Academy, 

Dehradun for their training starting July 2015. 

S.No. Name of Student  Stream 

1 Nirvan Singh 
 

CSE 

2 Jagraj Singh 

 

ME 

 

 

ALL THE BEST TO THE SELECTED STUDENTS 


